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4 FIREWORKS DISPLAY - 5TH NOVEMBER 2006 (AN313-2006) 
 
An offer based on a three year agreement, for the supply and delivery, firing and associated training 
for the displays has been received from specialist, Alan Hillary Events, Stanley, County Durham, as 
follows:- 
 
Price 
The annual cost after discount will be £22,356. 
 
It is intended to hold two fireworks displays this year, one at Lochee Park and the other at Baxter Park 
on Sunday 5th November 2006. Alan Hillary Events have accrued invaluable knowledge of the two 
sites over the years and have built up excellent relationships with Leisure and Communities staff. 
 
The Committee is recommended to accept the offer. The expenditure can be met from the Leisure and 
Communities Department's 2006/2007 Revenue Budget. 
 


